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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 19th June 2006
Question No 2
Question:
Cllr J Neville
"To ask the Manager to have arranged the provision of “No Bonfire Signs” and for the Environment Department to make contact with the Residents Associations in Tallaght with a view to pinpointing appropriate locations for the erection of such signs and will the Manager make a statement on the matter."
Reply:
An interdepartmental committee currently meets in the Council to discuss the issue of bonfires in the South Dublin County area. Representatives of the Gardai and the Fire Brigade Service also attend the meetings. The group is preparing an action plan and it is proposed that this will be presented to the Community, Parks, Sports and Recreation Strategic Policy Committee in due course. A report on the plan will be presented to this Committee following the SPC meeting.

The suggestions contained in the question concerning “No Bonfire Signs” will be passed to the group for consideration.
